
GER remarks for LLDCs Ministerial Meeting on 26 September 

 

Germany welcomes the great efforts in preparing the new Programme of Action for the upcoming 

3rd UN Conference on Landlocked Developing Countries (LLDCs). Following the Vienna Programme of 

Action, we have established a foundation for LLDCs that can thrive sustainable development, 

particularly concerning trade, infrastructure and connectivity as well as economic development.  

Germany is committed to the support of LLDCs and their specific challenges for achieving the 

Sustainable Development Goals. Without territorial access to the sea, the otherwise heterogeneous 

group of LLDCs face common challenges regarding international trade, infrastructure and economic 

development. 


